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REAL ESTATE FOR GROWTH

CHO ON THE GO

Lunch meeting with
Mr. Theodore Passas,
Ambassador of Greece in
Lebanon.

February 01, 2017

Meeting with Mr.
Qussama Daouk,

GEO of Netland Corpora-
tion, at CHO offices, to
discuss the potential to
introduce the CHO project
in Oman.

February 20, 2017

Contributors

Dr. Riad Obegi
Mr. Pios Coussa

Meeting with Mrs. Mireille Aoun - Hachem,

Advisor to the Prasident of the Lebanese Republic to present the CHO
project in presence of the president of the Lebanese International
Businessmen Associations’ Netvsork {LIBAN), Mr. Rabert Jreissati.

February 28, 2017

+ Meeting set with Mr Nader Hariri, advisor to the prime minister to present the

CHQ pioject.
CURRENT « Ms. Tamara Abi Raad, 28, MBA from AUB, will be joining the CHO Team as a
PROJ ECTS project coordinator, on March 2.

« A visit to Oman is planned for April 2017.

« Trip to Uruguay and Paraguay is planned for March to prepare a draft law.

www.choproject.com



